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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Children in Need 2021 

On Friday 19th November, we will be joining millions of others around the country helping to 

raise money in support of ‘Children in Need.’ 

What to wear: 

On this day, in exchange for a donation to the charity, we would like to invite the children to 

wear something spotty, yellow or ‘Pudsey” like with their uniform. For example yellow or 

spotty socks or tights, a yellow or spotty t-shirt/jumper, Pudsey ears.  Please do not feel the 

need to purchase anything special for the day, unless you wish to do so. 

If it is your child’s PE day, please make sure that they are wearing appropriate clothing and 

shoes. 

How to donate: 

We ask that you do not send cash into school with your child, and instead please donate the 

amount you wish to directly to Children In Need via the following link. 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

We hope you will be able to help us in supporting this worthy cause, and the children will 

have some fun in doing so. 

Kindest regards 

Mrs Creasey 
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